
Minutes of the Meeting of 
February 25, 2010 

 
Members present:  Nancy Brent, Angie Alvarez, Cherie Clifton, Pat Conley, Louise 
Ross, Myrna Raffkind, Eveline Rivers, Linda Purvines, Jim Pond, Stephanie Kordas, 
Peggy Bruckner, Pam Kinnan, Debby Carey, Glennda Cook, Moselle Ford, Donna 
Moore, Lynda Barksdale. 
 
Nancy Brent reviewed the Spring awards.  Due to the shortage of scholarships, more 
transportation was awarded in the spring.  The Adult Students Program will probably not 
be able to award for the summer semester.   
  
The annual Adult Students Program book sale is on Tuesday, March 9, and 
Wednesday, March 10.  A sign-up sheet was passed around for the members to help 
with the book sale.  She also asked for donations of books. 
 
The Adult Students Program has a problem with textbooks not being returned every 
semester.  There has been $3,500 worth of books that have not been returned for the 
fall semester.  Holds have been placed on these students’ records. 
 
Eveline announced that there will be an apartment that will be available at the Sunshine 
Cottage.  If anyone knows of someone who might be eligible, they should let her know 
as soon as possible. 
 
Linda Purvines stated that WIA has stimulus money available for student assistance.  
The stimulus money cannot pay for remediation classes. 
 
Glennda Cook stated that she knows of assistance available through St. Paul United 
Methodist Church to help with eye glasses and eye exams for students. 


